
We kicked off summer break with a cookout and games.
 We had a lot of fun!

NICKI@THE-POST.ORG

What are we up to??
Goshen First Friday!

 Magic Tricks!!



Board Members
Board President - Sean Behensky
Vice President - Derek Woolsey
Secretary - Susan Helper-Long

Treasurer - Jon Morningstar
Melissa Bornman       Don Wade
Sue Neeb          Langston Wenger

Nuway Construction adopted The Post for their charity golf outing!!! 
We are so blessed and humbled for the opportunity to participate with Nuway!

We challenged the golfers to a game of spike ball. Everyone enjoyed themselves!!

Are you curious about what it takes to be part 
of our Board of Directors? 

 
We’d love to share with you about how you could join 

us and serve our organization as a member! If you 
have any interest, please contact Board President, 

Sean Behensky- seanbehensky@gmail.com or Executive
Director, Nick Kucala - nicki@the-post.org

SAVE THE DATESAVE THE DATE
The Post PicnicThe Post Picnic

Please join us onPlease join us on  
Sunday, September 10, 2023Sunday, September 10, 2023  

for our annual Post Picnicfor our annual Post Picnic
Dinner at 6pm & Presentation/Silent Auction 7pmDinner at 6pm & Presentation/Silent Auction 7pm

Neeb/Miller Residence: 125 Woodlawn Dr. Goshen, INNeeb/Miller Residence: 125 Woodlawn Dr. Goshen, IN
Suggested Donation: $50 per personSuggested Donation: $50 per person

Table Sponsors for 8 placesTable Sponsors for 8 places
Silver Donor: $400Silver Donor: $400
Gold Donor: $800Gold Donor: $800

Platinum Donor:$1,500Platinum Donor:$1,500
*All proceeds to benefit The Post Youth Center*All proceeds to benefit The Post Youth Center

To RSVP, provide your name & # of guestsTo RSVP, provide your name & # of guests  
Call us at 574-534-7678Call us at 574-534-7678

oror  
email nicki@the-post.orgemail nicki@the-post.org
We hope to see you thereWe hope to see you there


